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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO  : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
   DENR Region 4B 
 
FROM : THE DIRECTOR 
    
SUBJECT : PUBLIC SCOPING FOR THE PROPOSED ROAD OPENING OF 

VICTORIA-SABLAYAN ROAD PROJECT OF THE 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS – 
REGION 4B 

 
DATE  : 10 JUNE 2021 
 

The Department of Public Works and Highways – Region 4B will be conducting 
Public Scoping for the proposed Road Opening of Victoria-Sablayan Road Project to be 
located in Barangays Alcate and Villa Cerveza, Municipality of Victoria, Province of Oriental 
Mindoro, and Barangay Pag-asa, Municipality of Sablayan, Province of Occidental Mindoro. 
In line with this, we would like to invite your representative to attend the Public Scoping 
scheduled on: 
 

Date / Time Venue Videoconference Link  
(via Zoom) 

23 June 2021 
(Wednesday) / 9:00 AM 

 
Registration starts at 

8:00 AM 

 
Municipal Hall, Sablayan, 

Occidental Mindoro 
 

Zoom ID: 918 9120 2566 
Passcode: 443118 

24 June 2021 
(Thursday) / 9:00 AM 

 
Registration starts at 

8:00 AM 

Municipal Hall, Victoria, 
Oriental Mindoro 

Zoom ID: 925 4053 9552 
Passcode: 285513 

 
 Attached is a copy of the Project Description for Scoping for your reference. 
 

Thank you and we look forward to your participation. 
 
 
 
       ENGR. WILLIAM P. CUÑADO 
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